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Lee Manor Community Garden group have a lease from LB Lewisham to grow fruit and vegeta-

bles. During several gardening sessions this Spring energetic community gardeners have built 

raised beds, sowed seeds and started to plant the garden. 
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With thanks to Capital Growth, Lee Green Locality Fund and Lee Manor Society for their assistance. 

You are invited to come to the next gardening session on  

Saturday 14th May from 2pm—4pm: 
seed sowing and planting the herb and salad bed 

stall selling fruit and vegetable plants grown from seed  

or just visit the garden to have a look around—all are welcome 
 

This session links in with the annual Lee Manor Society PlantMart which is at the same 

time just along the road at 2-6 Micheldever Road.    
The garden is at the rear of 94 Burnt Ash Road & the garden gate is on Micheldever Road. 

The four raised beds are planted with root crops; beans; brassicas; and herb and salad 

crops and there is a builders bag with peas.  The next major plan is to build a garden shed 

that will provide the group with storage space and also allow the harvesting of rainwater 

from the roof into  water butts.  


